
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was lovely to welcome everyone back this week aŌer the Half Term holiday. 

We have lots of events coming up over the coming weeks so keep an eye on the dates secƟon and dojo for 
updates. 

I will be sharing a copy of our school Parent Code of Conduct with you which has been approved by our 
governors. This is a policy that most schools have developed and have in place. We are very lucky to 
have great relaƟonships with our parents here at Flushing and this is mainly due to open communica-
Ɵon and honesty, which are vital to support our children. Please let me know if you have any queries 
regarding the policy. 

With very best wishes for the weekend, 

Mrs Power 

 

 

We applied to the Tesco Stronger  Start Grant  (Tesco Blue 
Tokens) and today we heard that we have been successful. 

 
We are delighted to let you know that your application to 
Tesco Stronger Starts has been successful and your pro-
ject will be put forward to a customer vote in Tesco 
stores. Voting will commence in store from the first week in July 2025 until the end of September 
2025. 

What happens next—Stores which will vote on your project 

Falmouth Killigrew Street Express TR11 3PQ 

Falmouth Express TR11 3XA 

Helston superstore TR13 8PJ 

To vote you will need you make a purchase within the stores listed above  of any value.  You will receive one to-
ken per transacƟon.  Once voƟng has concluded in store, votes will be collated during October and we will be noƟ-
fied of the outcome of the vote in November.  The least we can win is £500 with the most £1,500.  Pease tell your 
family and friends to  ask for the blue tokens and vote for FLUSHING!!! 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK COMMENCING: 2nd June 2025 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

ExciƟng News! 



EARLY YEARS OUTDOOR AREA. 
The children have been busy planƟng and 
moving soil this aŌernoon.  A huge thank 
you once again to Jewsons via Mr Walker 
for donaƟng another tonne bag of soil.  This 
area is really coming along now.  The Tesco 
Blue Token grant is for some early years 
play equipment which will look fantasƟc if 
we are successful.   

 

 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

· SATURDAY 14TH JUNE—SEA SHANTY YEARS 3/4 

· MODAY 16TH JUNE—READING CAFÉ 

· TUESDAY 17TH JUNE SPORTS DAY 1.15  

· WEDNESDAY 18TH JUNE—RESERVE SPORTS DAY 

· THURSDAY 19TH JUNE—CLASS PHOTOS 

· WEDNESDAY 25TH—27TH JUNE—YEAR 5/6 CAMP 

· FRIDAY 18TH JULY - YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 

· WEDNESDAY 23RD JULY—INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED. 

 



“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 


